
N E W Y O R K S T A T E B A R A S S O C I A T I O N

NYSBA Antitrust Section

Mentoring Program

The Antitrust Section is looking for
mentors and mentees for its 2022
mentoring program!

 Mentees should be law students or junior attorneys in their first 5 years of
practice. Mentors should be attorneys with 6 or more years of experience.

 Mentors will provide guidance, direction and advice to their mentees,
including insight on how to get more involved with the Antitrust Section.

 The program will kick off in January 2022 around the Antitrust Section’s
Annual Meeting.

 The program will host and identify events throughout the year to allow
mentors and mentees to meet on an informal basis.

How do I sign up?
To receive the mentor/mentee questionnaire to allow us to match you, please email 
Sharmin Woodall at swoodall@nysba.org.

Participation in this program is complimentary.

For more information please contact Sharmin Woodall at swoodall@nysba.org.




